A new vicar for Dolwyddelan

Rev'd Stuart Elliott was born in Salisbury or ‘Caer
Sallog’, Wiltshire. He has almost circumnavigated
Wales over the last 22 years living in Bangor, Llanrug,
Cardiff, Holywell, Gronant (nr Prestatyn) and now
serves the parishes of Betws-y-Coed & Capel Curig with
Dolwyddelan and Penmachno. He lives at Y Ficerdy,
Betws-y-Coed with his wife Helen and two teenage
daughters.

www.reluctantordinand.co.uk

“Slowly | have come to realise that one of my tasks is to help people to
return to the earth. To encourage a more grounded spirituality, which
reflects on how lightly we might be able to stand upon this earth, seems to
be my task. It is clear to me already that many here have embarked upon
this journey and | hope to be able to join with them. For those as yet
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unmoved, perhaps we can discover new ways together.

§ Congratulations to Mrs Nellie Wyn
Hughes of Dolwen, Dolwyddelan, who
won first prize in the Tai Cynefin

Housing Association competition for

the '‘Best kept garden 2015.°

Clir Liz Roberts, chairman of Conwy County Borough Council presents
CHARITY CONCERT
In aid of the Motor Neurone Disease Association

Sunday 13t September, 7.30pm Venue Cymru, Llandudno
Tickets: £10 Box Office: 01492 872000




